
2018 GIRLS BASKETBALL
Open Gym / Skills

Fall Sessions

The Girls Baskebtall Open Gym / Skills Sessions are held at Oak Hills High School in 
the North (Newer) and South (Old) gyms on the dates listed below. The sessions are 
$10 for both sessions or $5 each. Cash or Checks payable to "OHAB" (Oak Hills 
Athletic Boosters) will be accepted.  

The sessions are for current 4th to 8th grade basketball players from any school.
Grade levels are the grade levels the players are in starting this 2018-19 school year.  
These sessions are not limited to OHYA members or only Oak Hills students. Anyone 
who wants to improve is welcome. 

Oak Hills coaches, former and current Oak Hills players will be on hand coaching at 
these sessions. Skills including shooting, ball handling, footwork and passing will be 
stressed. 

The dates are: Sunday, September 9 from 6:15-7:30 p.m. 

Sunday, September 16 from 6:15-7:30 p.m.

For more information, call Chris Gramke at 513-377-0757 or e-mail Chris Gramke at
gramke_c@ohlsd.org.

Please feel free to visit the Oak Hills Sports website, OHYA’s Website or send your e-
mail to Coach Gramke at gramke_c@ohlsd.org so that I can forward you the form to
complete your daugther's information.

#HighlanderStrong    #Team

mailto:price_m@ohlsd.org


 2018 Girls Basketball
Fall Open Gym /  Skills

    Basketball  Sessions

 [*Late Registration at the door is permitted.] 

AT OAK HILLS HIGH SCHOOL NORTH OR SOUTH GYM 
3200 Ebenezer Rd. 

Cincinnati, Ohio   45248 
NAME: 

ADDRESS: 

ZIP CODE: 

TELEPHONE:    [Home] 
[Cell-Dad]     [Cell-Mom] 

EMail ________________________________________________

Current Grade 2018-19 School Year: [Circle One]    4th    5th    6th     7th   8th

Email- Dad _____________________________________________________

Email-Mom _____________________________________________________

 SPECIAL COMMENTS:___________________________________ 

Make checks payable to: 
OHAB or cash is accepted 

If you have questions, please call: 
COACH CHRIS GRAMKE  513-377-0757 

or e-mail to gramke_c@ohlsd.org




